
 

 

 

Take 
Note… 

*Children will be  
going outside, 

weather      
permitting, during the    

winter months.  Please be 
sure your child has a warm 

coat, hat and mittens.  

*When making a tuition           
payment by check, please 

make payable to                        
WAYNE PAL 

*Visit www.cpsc.gov to sign 
up for email alerts on    

product recalls. 

*Please be sure you are      
signing your child in/out 
daily.  This is required by 

the State of NJ. 

*LFS continues to practice 
the health and safety guide-

lines of NJDCF and CDC. 
Please visit www.nj.gov/dcf 
and www.cdc.gov for the 

complete list of guidelines.  

Dates to Remember… 

December 10 Hanukkah be-
gins 
December 11 “Llama Llama 
Red Pajama Day” 
December 15 Annual Giving 
Tree gifts due  
December 21 First Day of  
Winter 
December 23 National Candy 
Cane Day Celebrated 
December 24–25 Center 
Closed Merry Christmas!  
December 26 Kwanzaa Be-
gins 
December 31 “Count Down 
to Noon” Celebration! 
December 31 Center closes at 
3PM 
January 1 Center Closed  
Happy New Year! 

December 2020 
Little Footsteps 

1 PAL Drive             
 Wayne, NJ 07470   

973-696-4097  
stacy.struble@waynepal.org 

“Celebrations Around Me” 

 
 

Giving Tree 

 
 
Little Footsteps will be          

collecting gift cards for local 
families in need. LFS families, 
who would like to participate, 

are asked to purchase store or 
restaurant gift cards, visa gift 
cards, or make a cash donation. 

Collections are due by  

December 15th.  

 

On behalf of the faculty and 
administrative team at Little 

Footsteps and the Wayne PAL – 
thank you for making a local 
family’s holiday a little bit 

brighter! 

Llama Llama  

Red Pajama Day 

Friday,  

December 11th 

We are going to have a “Llama” 

Fun! Children will wear red pa-

jamas or their favorite pajamas 

to school, enjoy story time, and 

a special treat! 

 

Like us on 

 

 

 

 

 

@LittleFootstepsCDC 

 
Thank you to all 

our wonderful LFS  
families who  
contributed  

 to help make our 
first Thanksgiving 

“Feast of Favorites” 
a special event! 

National Candy Cane Day 
will be celebrated at LFS on 
Wednesday, December 23rd.  

Please wear Red or 
White to help us cele-

brate this day. 
Each child will be giv-
en a candy cane treat. 

Count Down to 
Noon 

On Thursday,  

December 31st, the chil-

dren at  Little Footsteps 
will ring in the New Year by 
“counting down to noon”.   

Confetti, noise makers and 
even “champagne” are all 

part of the fun! 


